





Dear Parents and Carers, 

Wow what a busy week we have had at Mousehole this week! 

We started off with cross country at Cape Cornwall with Henriette and Hector 
coming 8th and 9th. Both will hopefully qualify for the Cornwall School Games 
-well done to both of you. The girls football team played St Hilary and lost 4-1 
but put up a sterling front as they only had 5 of their team available to play- 
we are very proud of your sportsmanship. 

On Wednesday the “Open the Book Team” came into school to work with 
Dinghy on the story of The Farmer. The children acted the story out confidently 
in front of the whole school and Arlo read the story with clarity and fluency-Well 
done Dinghys a fantastic job was done by all. 

We celebrated World Book Day in true style with all the children looking 
fabulous in their costumes and finding the most amazing places to read their 
books and send in their photos. The whole school enjoyed trying to work out 
which books were being read by who. Congratulations to Isla, Hector, Brayden, 
Sonny,Charlie, Yael and Evelyn who were chosen for the most obscure reading 
places and winning an Edge of The World book voucher.  

Thank you to all the Lugger children who sang so beautiful at St Pirans Festival 
on Thursday evening you really did us proud not only with your lovely singing 
but also with your fantastic Cornish dancing. 

This was followed on Friday by Schooner class and our school band parading in 
the St Pirans parade through Penzance. Luckily we had a beautiful day and 
the children kept their stamina up throughout the whole procession-finished off 
with a well deserved saffron bun! A huge thank you to all the staff that 
enabled the children to take part in this wonderful local tradition. 

Please can you ensure your child has a drink bottle, coat, healthy snack and 
their hair tied up if it is shoulder length.  
Hope you have a lovely restful weekend and we look forward to seeing you at 
8.50am for a prompt start.  

Best wishes                                      

Sarah Trow 
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House Points:   


PORTHCHAPEL: 189
GWYNVER: 148
SENNEN: 100
PRAA SANDS: 162

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
Spring Term: 
Jumping Mice weekly on Tuesday 
10.30-11.30am 
Fri 17th March Lugger Yr 3 Parent/
Grandparent Lunch 
Fri 17th March-Red Nose day 
Wed 22nd March Work on EYFS Playground 
3-5.30pm Please come along and support if 
you can! 
Fri 24th March Skiff Cake Stall 3pm 
Wed 29th March Tempest Group Photos 
Last Day of Term- Friday 31st March 
2022-2023 INSET Days: 
Monday 24th July 2023 
Tuesday 25th July 2023 

Attendance 
winners of the week:  


 DinghyClass 


Whole School 
attendance: 86% 

Dinghy Class - Arlo Y -For her beautiful reading in our Open 
The Book assembly this week. She read 
with great clarity and confidence.

Skiff Class - Milo  

-	Kerra

- For consistently reading every 
day and this is impacting on all 
areas of his learning. 

- For her lovely handwriting using 
joins and challenging herself,

Lugger Class -Sonny 

-Evangeline 

- For giving his best in all areas of 
school life- a shining example to all. 

- For throwing herself into all areas of 
her school life and producing some 
fantastic writing. 

Schooner Class -Otto  

- Jasper 

-Amelie 

– For his real drive to improve in all areas 
of his learning and listening to advice well 

 – For working on a higher level with his 
maths understanding 

 – For working well in all team situations. 
 

Stars of the week 




